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 A Sanctioned Event of the Association of Memorial Stair Climbs  

April 1, 2019 
To Whom It May Concern:  

 

Your firefighter/law enforcement officer/EMS professional, ____________________________, has elected to participate 

in the 2019 Dallas 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb event which will be held in downtown Dallas at the Renaissance Tower on 

September 7th. Three hundred forty-three firefighters, seventy law enforcement officers and nine EMS personnel 

representing departments across Texas and beyond will climb one hundred ten floors, each carrying the name and 

picture of a responder that was lost on the 11th of September, 2001.  

 

The Dallas 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb is one in a “family of climbs” that will be held across the United States and beyond 

on or near September 11th.   

 

Your personnel will be representing your department and therefore have been asked to bring your department’s 

patch/logo (patch preferred).  Your department patch will be permanently affixed to a patch board along with the other 

department’s patches that have been represented at the climb.   

 

The climb is held annually, on or near September 11th, and the patch board is updated every year to represent both past 

and present participating departments.   

 

Please consider this our official request for your patch, symbolizing your agencies answer to the call to honor the fallen 

heros of September 11th, 2001 as well as those here in Texas over the past year. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the Event Director, Cindy Ledesma at 972-979-7653. 

 

 

Thanks again!  

 

The Dallas 9/11 Memorial Stair Climb Planning Committee 

 


